
April 13, 2017

Historical Commission to discuss Fourth Avenue
Theatre at April 24 meeting

 

(Anchorage, AK) – The Alaska Historical Commission will meet in Anchorage and via teleconference on Monday, April 24, from 9
a.m. to 11 a.m.  The meeting is open to the public and will be held in the Spruce Room of the BP Energy Center located at 900 East
Benson Blvd.

The commission will discuss the Fourth Avenue Theatre in Anchorage, an endangered historic property, and options for its
preservation.  The agenda is posted at www.dnr.alaska.gov/parks/oha.

Any person or group wishing to address the commission on this topic is invited to participate in the public comment session starting at
9:45 a.m.  To comment by phone, arrangements should be made in advance by calling 907-269-8714. 

A printed copy of the meeting agenda can be requested by calling 907-269-8721, emailing dnr.oha@alaska.gov, or writing to the
Office of History and Archaeology, Alaska Department of Natural Resources, 550 West 7th Ave., Suite 1310, Anchorage, AK 99501-
3565. 

The Alaska Historical Commission is the review board for the state’s historic preservation program and for naming geographic
features in Alaska.  More information about the commission is available at www.dnr.state.ak.us/parks/oha. 

###

STAY CONNECTED:
DNR Newsroom: http://dnr.alaska.gov/commis/dnr_newsroom.htm
DNR on Social Media: http://dnr.alaska.gov/commis/dnr_newsroom.htm
DNR Public Information Center: http://dnr.alaska.gov/commis/dnr_newsroom.htm
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